CITY OF PALM SPRINGS

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING SERVICES

MEMORANDUM

Date: November 10, 2009

To: HSPB Board Members

From: Craig A. Ewing, AICP, Director of Planning Se%

Subject: Community Outreach — Next Steps

This item is placed on the Board’s agenda to allow consideration of any actions you
may wish to take following last month’s discussion of the September 2007 community
outreach memo. No action is required.



